
Routines                            
Physical Education 
Indoor P.E. lessons will 
be on Monday morning.  
 
Grab-a- Grown Up 
Every other Tuesday we 
would love for you to 
come into the class with 
your child and they will 
proudly show you their 
learning. Please bring 
your child into class 
through their normal 
entrance.  Alternate 
Tuesdays will be wake 
and shake on the 
playground. 
 
Reading 
Children need to read at 
home 4 times a week and 
aiming to change their 
reading books AT 
LEAST once a week. 
 
Water Bottles & Coats 
Children need to ensure 
they have a water bottle & 
coat in school every day.  
We aim to get the 
children out in the fresh 
air as often as possible 
but want the children 
to stay warm and dry. 
 
Named clothing 
Please ensure ALL 
your child’s clothing is 
named, in particular 
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Green Fingers 
 
Welcome back and a happy new year! We hope you had a lovely 
Christmas break. Our topic this term is ‘Green Fingers’ and so we 
will be getting our hands dirty with some gardening!  
 
We will be basing our English reading and writing around the story 
of: ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’.  Expect to hear plenty of “Fee-figh-fo”!  
 
In Maths we are starting with learning the order of days and months 
and moving on to measuring things in different ways. 
 
As always, our door is always open if you have any worries or just 
want to ask us a question. 
 
Mr H 
 
Dates for your diary                                                                                 
Friday 3rd February – School 
Disco 
10th February – End of term 
    

This term’s Christian 
value 

Courage 

“It takes a great deal of 
bravery to stand up to our 
enemies, but just as much to 

Reading 

Please try and hear your child 
read as often as possible. It really 
does make a positive difference.  

 
If you have any seeds or small pots that you can donate, 
these would be very welcome. 
    


